
FAMILY & FRIENDS 
Margy Allen 
Margaret Carswell 
Mark & Vikki Deedrik 
Verona Johnson 
Donna Kyzer 
Helen & Joe Lewis 
Vance & Julie Littrell 

Buddy Miller 
Ruth Norton 
Eileen O’Leary 
Winifred Rewis 
Richardson Family 
Katie Sisson 
Beth Sparr 

Robbie Thompson 
Rolland Waters 
Norma Weeder 
Kandi Wiles 
Jess Wilkinson 
Wood Family 
 

MILITARY 

Zach Anaya 
Brenden Anderson 
Christian Anderson 
Zach Drum 
Robert Ferguson 
Ernie French 

Stephanie Gillie 
Eddie Gray 
Daniel Harp 
Sean Harp 
David Knowles 
John Marotti 

KaitLin Marotti 
Mathew Massam 
Jett Sanderson 
Diane Secord 
Shad Skinner 
Drew Stapor 

TOWER CHIMES 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sunday, November 21 
 10:00 am Single Worship 
  (Sanctuary/Facebook Live) 
 11:15 am All Church Luncheon (MH) 
 12:15 am Deck the Halls (Sanctuary) 
 

Monday, November 22 
 

Tuesday, November 23 
 9:00 am Staff Meeting (MCR) 
 

Wednesday, November 24  
 10:00 am Adult Bible Study (MH/Zoom) 
 

Thursday, November 25 
THANKSGIVING 

Office Closed 
 

Friday, November 26 
Office Closed 

 

  Saturday, November 27 

 2:00 pm Soup Kitchen Prep (Kitchen) 

MEMBERS 

Melvin & Debbie 
 Anderson 
Kathy Andrews 
Pat Berrell 
Tom Brackett & family 
Orrin & Helen 
 Champlain 
Charlie Darte 
Marjorie DiLorenzo 
Zan Dismuke 
Kate Eelman 
Dana Elmore 
Bill Everhart 
Ed Gorsky 

Edna Mitchell 
Richard Moots 
John & Marilyn  
 Schleifer 
Joyce Shirah 
Dale Smith 
Emily Snyder 
Lisa & Jeff Snyder 
Katie Sparr 
Pam Tallent-Blackburn 
Lindsay & Aaron 
 Thibodaux 
Gwen Waters 
Sug Zowarka 

Alan & Douglas 
 Harvey 
Jane Hayman 
Frances Heath 
Kay Hedden 
Bryan Howard 
Jim Huff 
Scott & Becky Irvin 
Martha Johnson 
Dena Lancashire 
Pat McCarty 
Dick McCauley 
Amy & Mike McGee 
Pat Miller 

3 CENTS A MEAL 
 

We will collect the 3 Cents-a-Meal Hunger Offering during our worship services this Sunday, 
November 21. This special offering is divided among our Soup Kitchen & Bag Lunch Ministry,  
the Beth-El Farmworker Ministry, and our support of the church in Honduras. We hope you will set 
aside your pennies to help feed those in our community and beyond.   

REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Our Christian sympathy goes to 
Lisa & Jeff Snyder, Amy & Mike McGee, 

Lindsay & Aaron Thibodaux, & 
Emily Snyder upon the death of their 
mother/grandmother, Judy Lindsay, 

who died on Friday, November 5,  2021. 

OUR SYMPATHIES 

SINGLE WORSHIP SERVICE: NOVEMBER 21 
 

Have you enjoyed the recent single Sunday worship services and opportunities to gather as one 
church family for food and fellowship?  Do you love decorating for Christmas?  Good news! This 
Sunday, November 21, we will gather for a blended worship service at 10 am. This special service 
will be followed by a lunch in McLeod Hall and then we will Deck the Halls to prepare our church for 

Advent and the coming of Christmas. Please plan to join us for this special day! No reservations needed. Feel free 
to dress casually and comfortably. *Jesus would  wear Jeans.* 
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This newsletter is published weekly. 
Church dated material, please deliver  by 11/19/21. 

DAY 
OLD 

Testament 

NEW Testament 
Psalms 

1 Ezekiel 24, 25 1 Peter 3 

2 Ezekiel 26, 27 1 Peter 4 

3 Ezekiel 28, 29 1 Peter 5 

4 Ezekiel 30, 31 Psalms 123-125 

5 Ezekiel 32, 33 2 Peter 1 

6 Ezekiel 34, 35 2Peter 2 

7 Ezekiel 36, 37 Psalm 126-128 

Bag Lunch Ministry 
 

We gave out 189 lunches 
the week of 11/8/21. 

Soup Kitchen Ministry 
  

We fed 52 people on 
Saturday, 11/13/21. 

Questions? Need more info? 
Visit our website or call the church office. 

COME TO THE STABLE: 

A LIVING NATIVITY STROLL 

DECEMBER 11, 6-8 PM 
 

We are thrilled to be planning for 
another incredible opportunity to 

celebrate the gift of Jesus Christ in our 
lives. A tremendous turnout is 

expected as we share with our community about 
God's love… and we need your help! There are 

lots of ways to assist including roles in the living 
nativity, directing traffic, handing out cocoa and 

cookies, and sharing with folks about our church. 
Please visit the sign-up sheets in the narthex or 

contact the church office to learn more about how 
you can help. We look forward to seeing you in 

December as we celebrate Christmas together! 

SMALL GROUPS INTEREST? 
 

The Christian Education Committee is 
wanting to start up some new small 
groups around common interests. So to 
better help us to begin building these, can 

you please share with Rev. Sarah or Erin Miller 
(erinmiller0327@gmail.com) some of your hobbies 
and/or interests that you would like to be in a group 
around? 
 

Thanks and we look forward to building deeper 
disciples of Christ together.  

mailto:erinmiller0327@gmail.com

